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From: Alison Williams Colman <usalison@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:41 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please support air quality

Hello, 

I am a resident of SE Portland and a mother of two children. Clean air is very important to me and my husband. 

Please support SB1508 to fund DEQ and oppose SB1541, stripping DEQ of their authority to make important health-
based standards concerning air quality. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Alison Colman 
503.887.9244 


